
Dear Registered Voter,

You have the right to vote safely  
from home in the presidential  
election November 3rd. 

To have your ballot sent  
to you, please visit  
Michigan.gov/Vote.  
Or visit your local election  
clerk’s office.

Sincerely,

Jocelyn Benson 
Michigan Secretary of State



Vote Safely. Vote Securely.  
Vote From Home.
The presidential election is November 3rd.
There are 3 things you need to do to vote safely and 
securely from home. We recommend getting started soon.

Step 1: Check your registration 
Visit Michigan.gov/Vote to confirm your 
information and address is correct. This will make 
sure we send your ballot to the right address. 

Step 3: Vote and return your ballot 
Drop off your ballot at your local drop box or 
your local election clerk’s office. Or, send it back 
through the mail.

Bureau of Elections
PO Box 30330 
Lansing, MI 48909-1570

If this postcard was sent to a person who doesn’t live at this address or is no 
longer an eligible voter, please mark the card “no longer at this address” or 
“deceased” and drop it in the mail.

Joe Voter
123 Main Street
Detroit, MI 48224

Step 2: Request your ballot early  
Visit Michigan.gov/Vote. You can apply online 
to have your ballot sent to you, or find your local 
election clerk’s office to apply in person. Then, wait 
for your ballot to arrive.


